
 
             

       
            
          Sunday, January 21, 2018  
        Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   7:30 AM Harmonia Choir Practice  
   8:00 AM Holy Mass   
                            Lector: Tammy Lightcap  
   9:00 AM Coffee Hour Hosts - Youth Association   
   9:30 AM Youth Association Meeting    
   9:30 AM Adult Bible Class 

 10:30 AM Harmonia Choir Practice  
 11:00 AM Holy Mass    
                               Lector: Christina Giczkowski  
 12:15 PM Senior Christmas Dinner  
   6:00 PM Parish Bowling League  
 
 

Flowers at the Main Altar are given to the Glory 
of God and in Loving Memory of Paul H. 
Kowalewski, By Parents Henry and Geraldine 
and Sister Lynn Kowalewski     

                                                
Flowers at the Blessed Sacrament Altar are given to the 
Gory of God and in Loving Memory of Chester, Celia,  
William and  Eleanor  Majchrzak,    By Estate 
 
Fowers at the Blessed Virgin Mary Altar are given to the 
Glory of God and in Loving Memory of Conrad 
Piechowiak (B.D.), By Daughter Pat and David Graczyk   
 
 
            Monday, January 22nd  
              Vincent of Saragossa, M.  
   8:00 AM Mass of the Day    
   8:00 AM Bingo Kitchen Workers Report  
   9:00 AM Bingo Team #2 Report 
 11:30 AM Bingo 
   7:00 PM Harmonia Choir Practice/Preparation for 
                +Bp. Thaddeus Peplowski Funeral Mass 
 

               Tuesday, January 23rd      
            John the Almsgiver, Bp. 
   8:00 AM Mass of the Day    
   9:30 AM Mass of Christian Burial for William Kowalewski 
  
 
             Wednesday, January 24th  
                     Timothy, Bp.  
    8:00 AM +Edward Sr. and Mary Kane, and 
                   Son Edward, By Julie and John Lach  
    7:00 PM Mission & Evangelism Meeting – Canceled  
     
 
            Thursday, January 25th  
       Conversion of the Apostle Paul 
     8:00 AM Mass of the Day    
   10:00 AM No Seniors Meeting  
 
 
             Friday, January 26th  
        Polycarp of Smyrna, Bp., M.  
    8:00 AM No Mass of the Day  
 
 
            Saturday, January 27th  
         John Chrysostom, Bp., D.  
    8:00 AM Mass of the Day    
    1:00 PM Confirmation Class  
 
    

          Sunday, January 28th, 2018  
                   Septuagesima 
          Music Scholarship Sunday  
    7:30 AM Harmonia Choir Practice  
    8:00 AM Holy Mass   
                            Lector: Nancy Pokriki 
    9:00 AM Coffee Hour Hosts – Open 
    9:30 AM School of Christian Living (SOCL)     
    9:30 AM Adult Bible Class 
  10:30 AM Harmonia Choir Practice  
  11:00 AM Holy Mass    
                               Lector: Janice McJury   
 



   JANUARY PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS 

        8:00 AM  Cindy Pecynski & Chuch Daehn 
      11:00 AM Frank Russo & Beverly Basinski  

 
 

  FEBRUARY PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS 

        8:00 AM  Norman Glowka & Dave Pecynski  
      11:00 AM  Sharon Kysor & Maura Krause  
                  
 

   PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER    
OUR AILING BROTHERS & SISTERS   

 

Lord, look upon our friends and family with 
the eyes of your mercy and let Your healing hand rest 

upon them, restoring them to wholeness & strength for 
service in Your Kingdom. 

 

Leo Majchrzak, Daniel Bork, Edward Szpila, Gregory 
Berger, Ray Dziedzic, Norman Gaca, Janice Lisinski, Ed 

Miller, Brian Richeal, John  Malthaner,   Jean  Dlonsod,  
Joseph Ratke,    Norman Gaca, Sharon Albrechcinski, 

Bruce Derry,  John Kamholz, Stella Jasiura, Dona Sobotka, 
Colleen Crane, Jean Salzmann, Lottie Kowalow.  
 

 

     COFFEE HOUR VOLUNTEERS 

We need volunteers to make coffee, pour juice, 
cut rolls and clean-up after Coffee Hour.  Please consider 

donating one Sunday to host Coffee Hour. If interested, 
see Ed Dudek at coffee hour.   
 

 
   2018 STEWARDSHIP ENVELOPES 

There are still stewardship envelopes   
waiting to be claimed in the church vestibule.  Please 

pick them up!  

 
                                           

 
                 STW #57      -          $609.00 
                Brown #51    -       $1,000.00 

                Bonus Ball     -              0 

              Queen of Hearts  -   $8,100.00 

  

                    
 

   A HEARTFELT THANK YOU  
A heartfelt thank you to Bishop Mack, Father 

Gary, Deacon Tom and the choir for a 

beautiful service, and to the ushers for their 
assistance. To all my friends and family in the 

parish. Thank you for the cards, gifts and kind words. It 
is comforting to know how much Ed meant to everybody. 

God Bless You.  Dorothy Dudek and Family  
 

       WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY  

As a parish family, we extend our deepest 
sympathy to the family of William 

Kowalewski. May he share in God’s peace 
and eternal Glory. Please remember his 

family in your prayers.  

 
Our beloved Bishop Thaddeus Peplowski  was called 

to his eternal life on January 19, 2018 at 4:00am. O Lord, 
let the Perpetual light shine upon Bishop Peplowski - your 

good and faithful shepherd. Please remember Bishops 
family in your prayers that they may feel God’s presence 

in their lives. (Funeral arrangements to be announced.)  

 
 

LENTEN RETREAT – A 
Lenten Retreat will be 

conducted on Saturday, 

February 17th.  We will 
begin with a Lenten Penitential Service (open to all 

parishioners) at 9 AM and continue until 3 PM. A sign-up 
sheet is on the table in the vestibule.  The same Lenten 

penitential service  will also be conducted at 7 PM that 
evening. Attend the penitential service as part of your 

spiritual responsibility for Lent.  Please mark the date! 

 
 

     MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP SUNDAY  
January 28th is Music Scholarship Sunday in 

the PNCC. On this day we draw attention to 

Music ministry, the Scholarship Program and ask for your 
support in its continuance. Applications and information 

for prospective recipients are available in hard copy or on 
line at nccscholarship@gmail.com.  

 

 
        CAMPBELL’S LABELS 

The MK Society would like to thank 
everyone who collected and turned in 

Campbell's labels.  We previously had banked 29,197 
labels.  At the end of December 2017 we collected 24,143 

more for a total of 53,340 points.  With these points, we 

were able to order three Visa cards, two for $250.00 each 
and one for $100.00, for a total of $600.00.  Your 

help was greatly appreciated; especially Parish Seniors 
and Friends who helped cut, sort and count the UPC's. 

God Bless and thank you again.  Sharon Pawlowski  

 
 
              THANK YOU TO THE LADIES GUILD  
                 FROM PLYMOUTH CROSSROADS  

Thank you for your donation at Christmas, we are truly 
grateful. You turned this season into a season of 

miracles for so many deserving souls. You may never 

be able to understand the type of love you all have put in 
to their hearts during this holiday season, but you must 

know, it is not going unnoticed or unappreciated. Thank 
you for believing in our family!  

 

mailto:nccscholarship@gmail.com


                 “SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS” 

Check out the back of the bulletin as there are some new 
advertisers this year!  Consider giving them your support.  

We appreciate that they chose to place an ad with Holy 
Mother of the Rosary Cathedral!  

 

ATTENTION:  NEW CHURCH WEBSITE AND EMAIL 
ADDRESS – You may access the church website by going 

to: holymotheroftherosary.org and email the parish  office 
at admin@holymotheroftherosary.org. The bulletin 

header contains this information.  

 

                  PARISH ANNUAL MEETING 
The parish annual meeting is scheduled for February 25, 

2018. We invite all “parishioners in good standing” to 
participate.  We need your ideas to for the betterment of 

the parish and our service to the community. The meeting 
will be held after the 11:00 AM Mass. A light luncheon will 

be served.  
 

            THE PARISH BOARD OF ELECTIONS  

The Parish board of elections will be held at the 
Congregational Meeting. We encourage all adult 

parishioners in good standing for over one year to 
participate on the Parish Board for the good of the Parish. 

Please see the members of the Nomination Committee - 

Norm Glowka and/or Janice McJury if interested.  
                

        YMS of R BRANCH 20   
On Saturday, February 3rd at 6:00 PM 

the YMS of R is having a meeting that will 
include the election of officers. We will 

also celebrate Christmas as this time and food will be 

provided. Please attend this important event if you can.  
 

                                        
ATTENTION: LADIES GUILDMEMBERS 
The next meeting date is Sunday, 

February 18th at 9:30 A.M.  Please make 
every effort to attend as we will discuss this year’s events 

and will be holding elections for all offices.  We will also 
be sponsoring coffee hour that day, so please bring in 

your favorite baked good. Thank you, Marcia Zgoda 

 
 

                               HOME & GARDEN RAFFLE  
The Home & Garden Raffle will be held 

Saturday, March 10th from 5:00 – 9:00 

PM. Admission is $25.00 per person, 
including food & refreshments. Help support 

this fundraiser by purchasing a ticket and invite your 
friends. Grand Prize is a 55” Ultra Smart TV along with 10 

other great prizes. Tickets may be through Christina and 

Bob Giczkowski 783-9596 or the parish office.  

                   

 
 
        VIEWS FROM THE PEWS JANUARY 2018  
If you missed last week’s bulletin - check out the latest 

“Views from the Pews” online, or take a copy from the 
church vestibule.  It is filled with information about the 

inner workings and branding of our church, facts about 

our website and facebook page… and how you can help 
promote the church by simply “liking us on FB!” You will 

find news about upcoming events, health tips, and don’t 
forget the church “scavenger hunt!”  Thank you to Janice 

Jones for her delightful insight into the goings on here at 

Holy Mother of the Rosary Cathedral.  It is so cool!     

                                                             

                        PACZKI DAY  
The Polish Heritage Dancers present WNY’s Largest 

Pre-Lenten Paczki Day Celebration to be held 
February 11, 2018 right here at Holy Mother of the Rosary 

from 1:00 – 7:00 PM. Music by: Special Delivery 2-6:00 
PM, Folk Dance Show 3:00 PM.  Featuring: Homemade 

Polish Food and Theme Basket Raffle. For pre-sale 

tickets & reservations call: Michelle @ 983-5084 or 
Irene @ 681-9813.  Pre-sale tickets are on sale until 

Friday, February 9th.  Tickets also available in the parish 
office. Volunteers are needed to bartend & will benefit 

the church development fund.    
 

       
        “HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES”   
 Janine Orlando 1/22, Valerie Alexin 1/24, 

Norma Majchrzak 1/24, Joseph Sodaro 1/24, 

Kristina Geschwender 1/26, Helen Rohloff 1/27, 
Matthew Russo 1/27, Debra Lasek 1/28.  Sto-lat! 

 

 
        UPCOMING EVENTS & MEETINGS 
 
Saturday, February 3rd – YMS of R Meeting, 6PM  
Wednesday, February 7th – New Horizon Support Meeting, 
6:30 PM, Parish Committee Meeting, 7PM.  
Friday, February 9th, Fish Fry – 4-7:00 PM  
Sunday, February 11th – Paczki Day, 1-7:00 PM  
Sunday, February 18th – Ladies Guild Meeting, 9:30 AM 
Tuesday, February 20th – Prayer Shawl – 10:30 AM Church 
classroom, 6:30 PM (at the Rectory)  
Sunday, February 25th - Parish   Annual   Meeting, 12:15 PM  
Saturday, March 10th, Home and Garden Raffle, 5 – 9 PM 
Saturday, May 19th, Spring Dance - Featuring the band “Crash 
Cadillac”, 7 – 11:00 PM   
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